
Welcome to Saltash Sailing Club for the second instalment of the 2023 Summer SW traveller 
program. 
 
For visiting boats, head for Saltash Sailing club PL12 4EL. As you enter the car park, there will be 
cordoned off area along the river front wall opposite the club house to drop off Trailers and unload 
your boats. Someone will be onsite to assist and advise where to park your car on Friday evening as 
well as Saturday and Sunday mornings. 
  
Saltash SC have male and female and ‘inclusive’ (with is easy access) changing and showing facilities. 
 
For parents teas and coffees will be available FOC in the club house while the sailors are doing their 
stuff. 
 
For Saturday’s training there will be no food available so sailors and parents are advised to bring 
their own food. There will be a kettle available for making pasta pot style snacks. There are local 
shops including takeaway option within walking distance. Don’t forget this is the home of the 
Cornish Pasty. 
 
For Sunday racing, the galley will be open for breakfast style food as well as lunch. But please be 
warned that the races will be back to back meaning the sailors will not return to shore for lunch mis 
way through so the sailors will need to take snacks and plenty of water afloat. 
 
The prize giving will be held as soon as possible after racing in the club house. 
 
Saltash SC have set up a Telegram group. Saltash SC will post any information as the weekend goes 
on onto this group.  Everyone should have authority to post should you have any questions or get 
lost! Here is the link - https://t.me/+OwqbCXpXPrs4MDRk   If anyone has any questions please do 
not hesitate to contact James Mills on telegram or email millsjames1404@gmai.com  Sean on 07717 
500726, either by mail or feel free to call me. 
 
We are greatly looking forward to seeing you at the weekend in Sunny Cornwall! 
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